
 

Oak Tree Class Newsletter 

Welcome 

Wow!! What a fantastic couple of weeks we’ve had.  The children have settled in amazingly well and we’re just so 

proud of each and every one of them. We’ve already fit in a trip to the church and the children are joining in whole 

school activities like they’ve been doing it for years!  

Teachers 

This might change due to timetabling or meetings, but this will generally be the teaching structure. 

Monday – Mrs Brown and Mrs Jennings 

Tuesday – Mrs Brown and Mrs Jennings 

Wednesday – Mrs Parker and Mrs Jennings 

Thursday – Mrs Parker and Mrs Jennings 

Friday – Mrs Jennings and Miss Hopkinson (till 10:00) and then Mrs Brown and Mrs Jennings 

Days to remember 

Monday – Outdoor learning in the nature area 

Thursday – Indoor PE 

Friday – Library day so please bring their book to school so they can change it 

Phonics and homework 

Every day we teach the children a new sound. Each Friday the children will bring home a sheet with the sounds they 

have learnt that week. Please practice saying and writing these sounds with the children.  

Reading – Please read with your children every night, talking about the pictures, and asking them questions about 

what is happening in the book. 

Topic 

Our topic this half term is homes and houses.  We’re encouraging the children to talk about their own home and 

what is familiar to them.  Could you please send a picture in (or email it to joanne.brown@oxenhope.bdat-

academies.org) of your house so the children can talk about it with the rest of the class.  

Water Bottles, snacks and uniform 

Please make sure the children bring their water bottles to school every day.  Snack and milk will be provided at 

school, but if the children want to bring in their own healthy snack from home, then that’s fine too.  

With the weather in Oxenhope being so changeable, please make sure the children bring their coats to school and 

also make sure that all their clothes are labelled. 

Thanks for your continued support. It’s been lovely getting to know the parents too.  

We’re always here if you need a chat or you can message us on Class Dojo. 

The Reception Team 

 

mailto:joanne.brown@oxenhope.bdat-academies.org
mailto:joanne.brown@oxenhope.bdat-academies.org

